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NEWSLETTER

NOVEMBER 1955
EXPERIMENTAL POTPOURRI

The design of experiments involves more than the knowledge of where to lock for avail-
able designs and efficient computational procedures for analyzing results. Statisticians in the
Federal Government will explain a few interesting aspects of their design problems.

CHAIRMAN: William R. Pabst, Jr., Chief Statistician, Bureau of Ordnance,
Department of the Navy.

SPEAKERS: Churchill Eisenhart, Chief, Statistical Engineering Laboratory, National
Bureau of Standards
Subject: Random Notes

Glenn L. Burrows, Statistical Clearance and Standards, Department of
Agriculture
Subject: Experimental By-ways

Jerome Cornfield, Office of the Director, National Institutes of Health
Subject: Experiments Involving Bio-assay of an Adrenal Hormone

Date: Monday, November 28, 1955
Time: 8:00 p.m.

Place: Room 1, Downstairs Hall of Government, George Washington
University, 21st and G Streets, N. W.

JOBS AND PECPLE

The TUSES-DC has a number of job openings on hand for statisticians, including Ana-
lytical Statisticians at grades GS-5 to 11, Market Research Analysists at GS-9 to 11 and
Survey and Mathematical Statistician positions at grades GS-7 to 11. If you are interested in
any of these openings, get in touch with Mr. Todd, DIstrict 7-7000, ext. 62 (Code 187) or drop
in at the USES-DC, 1724 F Street. At this year’s annual meetings, December 27-30, in New
York City, the U.S. Employment Service will operate a placement service for all the socie-
ties meeting at that time, including the American Economie Association, the American Statis-
tical Association and the Institute of Mathematical Statistics. If you have unfilled jobs which
you would like listed or are interested in being considered for job openings, get in touch with
the USES-DC before December 5th so that your papers may be sent to New York in time for
the meetings.



